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I am opposed to SB23 and SB24. I believe we need to bring in more revenue, rather starve our
communities. 

For revenue, since 2014, I have always supported splitting the burden of care and community-
building this way:
Reduce or repeal the deductible oil tax credits.
Reinstate our former modest, personal  income tax.
And we've already sufficiently addressed the operating budget cuts.

Thanks for your good work this session.

Barbara McDaniel
Wasilla, AK

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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